



## Your Painting And Equipment Needs

Thank you for opening our latest newsletter. We have a few interesting articles in this newsletter, as well as some information on our products. We hope you enjoy it.

In the first article you can read Kevin Youkilis' opinion of the state of youth baseball

In our 2nd article is a actually a quote about overcoming obstacles.

Our third article is a very interesting article talking about vision and hitting.

Finally, the Hitting Revolution will be computerized.

Last week we featured some our latest products from Aer-Flo. Thanks for many of you for your inquiries. This week we would like to talk about our relationship with US Speciality Coatings. As a distributor for US Specialty we can supply you with *field marking stencils, field paint, soccer field marking equipment and much more*. If you routinely purchase any of these and would like a competitive quote please e-mail to ed@howelltosports.com or call me at 856-381-8888. If you are considering the purchase of any of this equipment this summer or for the 2018-2019 school year we would welcome the opportunity to supply you with a quote. Better yet, we would love to schedule a meeting to discuss our offerings and how we might assist your program.

